
Dear Permitting Officials, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to give my feedback on this impressive mark in history.  

 

My interest and support for what is happening with this company has truly captivated me in a 

magnitude of ways. The money being set aside to restore this land in a way that almost no company 

has intended to do. Redirecting the river and restoring the land to its original way is what’s not only 

right but important to the eco system surrounding it. Bringing this production back to our country on 

US soil is a massive step in the right direction. Setting all political arguments aside this is a step in the 

right direction for not only livelihoods but our economy as well. This opens massive doors to 

avenues that will only strengthen us deeper within. I can’t wait to see where this company goes and 

what the outcome of this monumental achievement will bring.  

 

Thank you for reviewing my comments. Again, I urge you to permit Midas Gold's carefully thought 

out plan as outlined under alternative 2. 

 

Most Respectfully, 

 

 

Name: Kaleth Shane Barron 


